DEPARTMENT OF BOTANY

Mangaldai- 784125
Darrang (Assam)

NOTICE

It is notified that there will be a field visit to Padmaa Nursery, Mangaldai, on ac.count
of practical activity and field study for the B.Sc. 1* semester BOTANY (FYUGP) SEC paper
(Nursery and Gardening), on 09/12/2023 (Saturday). All students are asked to assemble at the
department at 10:00 am positively.
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N.B.- It is compulsory for all to attend the visit, since no field reports will be accepted from
students who fail to : during the field visit.

(Dr Sahabuddm
Departmcnt of Botany
M ngaldai College




